
TOWN OF MERTON 
PO BOX 128  

NORTH LAKE, WI. 53064 
262-966-2651 

 
 

2020 ANNUAL MEETING POSTPONED 
 
 
The Annual Town Meeting that was scheduled for Tuesday, April 21th, 2020 at 
6:30p.m. with the Electors of the Town of Merton at the Merton Town Hall, 
W314N7624 Hwy 83, North Lake, WI 53064 has been postponed due to the 
Public Health Emergency declared on March 12, 2020 by executive order 72. 
 
The Meeting will be re-scheduled after the termination of that order.  

 
Donna Hann, 
Town Clerk  


